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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8524.1 
 
Date of response: 28/03/2024 
 
Request: 
 
Southwark has conducted a new consultation on this same junction in 2023. They have just released 
information that shows that they will now again close Calton Avenue to emergency vehicles. Emergency 
vehicles will only be able to access those roads beyond by using Court Lane. 

Please can you provide any correspondence between the London Fire Brigade and Southwark council 
asking LFB to participate in the consultation. 
If this did happen, please can you provide the contribution made by LFB to Southwark on the thoughts 
and opinions of LFB on using the junction. 
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm we have had no confirmation of this proposal or communications regarding this and hold 
no correspondence. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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